

Pension Reserves Investment Management Board

September 19, 2025

Via email

Nathaniel Story nathanielstory@gmail.com

Dear Mr. Story,

I am writing in response to your September 7, 2025, request for "emails sent or received by Seth Gitell (<u>SGitell@mapension.com</u>)... where a <u>gov.il</u> (Israeli government) email address appears in the To, From, or CC lines...between Jan 1, 2021 and Dec 31, 2023.

PRIM does not have any responsive records within its possession, custody or control.

If you have any questions regarding this response, please contact me at jfitzpatrick@mapension.com.

Sincerely,

/s/John Fitzpatrick
John Fitzpatrick
Records Access Officer/Legal and Governance Analyst